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Missing Juvenile

The Tualatin Police Department is seeking the assistance of the public in locating 14 year old Taylor Leyba.  Taylor was last seen riding a pink Nishiki brand mountain bike on June 11 at about 6:30 PM in the area of Byrom Elementary School located at 21800 SW 91st Avenue in Tualatin.  Taylor is described as a white female standing at approximately 5 fee 3 inches tall, weighing approximately 100 pounds with brown hair and hazel eyes.  She was last seen wearing a black short sleeved T-shirt, black jeans and a pink watch. 
If anyone has information regarding the whereabouts of Taylor, please contact the Tualatin Police Department at 503-629-0111.
(photos of subject and bicycle attached)
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